Eftective August 1, 2025, Area Housing
Commission will no longer provide
after-hours lockout assistance. This

service will be handled by an external
locksmith company (to be announced)
and will incur a fee between $75 and
$85. Further information will be
provided later.

THANK YOU

Abe Singh, Executive Director

Shirley Henderson, Deputy Executive Director



